TITIONAL

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE

ONTARIO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting scheduled for Monday,
September 1, 2014, of the Ontario International Airport Authority is hereby cancelled due
to the Labor Day Holiday. The next reguiarly scheduled meeting will be held on Monday,

October 6, 2014.

DATED: August 26, 2014 ; } : QJ,\;)M

Vicki Kasad, MMC, Assistant Secretary
Ontario International Airport Authority



